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Join us Sunday, April 18th at 10:00 
a.m. for Children’s Sunday! The 
service will be broadcast live on 

Facebook and on YouTube.  

This Week. . .  
 

Sunday, April 18 
Children’s Sunday 

10:00 a.m. Worship (Facebook  
             Live & YouTube) 
11:00 a.m. Fellowship Class (Zoom) 

 
Monday, April 19 

1:00—2:30 p.m.  Tithing Time 
5:45 p.m.   Finance Committee Meeting 
                    (Activity Building)    
7:00 p.m.   Deacons Meeting 
                    (Cherry Fellowship Hall) 
 

Tuesday, April 20 
7:00 a.m. Men’s Prayer Group 
  (Zoom) 
 

Wednesday, April 21 
6:00 p.m.        Prayer Service (Zoom) 

 
Thursday, April 22 

1:00 p.m. Circle of Friends Class 
  (Zoom) 



Give to First Baptist Church! 
Here are some ways to donate to our 
ministry: 

 
· Drop by during Tithing Time!—

Mondays from 1:00-2:30 p.m. 
 
· Scan our QR code with your cell 

phone camera to go to our giving 
page. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
· Go to our website 

(www.fbclumbertonnc.org) to 
complete a draft form. 

 
· Send us your contribution by mail— 

606 N. Walnut St., Lumberton, NC 
28358 

Coming up. . .  
 
April 28 — Quarterly Church 
Conference  
 
May 2 — In-person Worship resumes at 
10:00 a.m. in the Sanctuary. An option to 
view services online will be available.  
 
May 31 — Scholarship Applications due 
(contact Doug for more information) 
 
July 11-16 — Youth trip to Black 
Mountain Veterans Mission and Rafting 
Trip 
 
July 25-29 — Youth Music Retreat 

CHURCH STAFF 

Contact us at 739-4336 or office@fbclumbertonnc.org  
www.fbclumbertonnc.org 
 
Rev. Tim Little —  Minister of Music and Facilities 

Mr. Len Power — Building Superintendent 
Mrs. Kandace Ramsey — Administrative Assistant 

Rev. Doug Reedy — Associate Pastor of Youth, Young Adults and  Missions 

Person of  the Week 
 

Nancy Wallace 
1702 N. Walnut Street 
Lumberton, NC 28358 

 
Send a card, letter, or other remembrance to our  

special person this week!  

Look for more details in the 
coming weeks. An option to 
view services online will be 
available.  

If you would like to continue 
receiving a monthly newsletter 
by mail, please call the church 
office (739-4436) and leave a 
voicemail by Friday, April 23rd.  
 
We encourage you to view the 

newsletters on our website or sign up to receive them 
by email. One benefit of getting the newsletter by 
email: it arrives a lot faster! To be added to the email 
list, contact Kandace 
(kandaceramsey@fbclumbertonnc.org). 


